
Wormholt News
Friday 5th May

Head’s Chat

Dear Families,

Isn’t it lovely to see the sun shining again!

We all had fun celebrating the King’s Coronation on Thursday. The children enjoyed dressing in red,
white and blue and eating bangers and mash for lunch!

We hope you all enjoy watching the celebrations over the weekend if you choose to.

Next week, the Year 6 children will be sitting their SATs tests. Good luck to all of you.

We have been talking a lot at school this week about our Rights Respecting ethos, reminding children
about their rights and how we should all treat each other. Please talk to your child about what this
means. They are really good at talking about it.

I hope you all have a lovely long weekend and I look forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday morning.

Anika Hargie

Headteacher



King’s Coronation

Year 1 children celebrated
the King's Coronation by
designing and creating
their own crowns. ​They had
a lot of fun choosing
different jewels and coming
up with their own patterns.

Year 3’s Trip

The Year 3 children attended the
unveiling of the plaque to
commemorate Lewis Bruce.

Lewis Bruce was the first Black
Olympian for Great Britain, and
he took part in the 1908
Olympics at White City in
wrestling. Click below to see
some more photos!

Y3 Trip photos

https://www.flickr.com/photos/hammersmithandfulham/albums/72177720307793941/with/52847884779/


KS2 SATS week

The Children in Year 6 will be sitting their SATs tests next week. If
your child is in Year 6, please make sure they have a good sleep
and breakfast before they come to school (or they can bring
breakfast with them if they want). They can arrive from 7.45am
for early morning revision sessions.

Here is a message from me to them:

Dear Year 6,

Next week, you will be sitting your SATs tests. We know how hard you’ve all worked for them but there is
something important I’d like to say.

You are all amazing children and the SATs tests don’t assess all of what makes each of you special and
unique. The people who make the tests don’t know each and every one of you the way we do and
certainly not in the way your families do.

They don’t know that some of you are brilliant footballers, are amazing at skipping or can play a musical
instrument. They don’t know that so many of you can speak more than one language, can sing beautifully
or are incredible artists. They don’t know that you are kind, rights respecting, thoughtful and helpful. They
don’t know how well you’ve all persevered and been resilient this year. They don’t know that every day you
try your very best.

The SATs cannot test your smiles and sense of humour that brighten up the school every day. They can’t
test your ability to be a good friend or how you solve problems in life. They can’t test your positive outlook
and the belief you have that every problem you face is an opportunity to learn and grow stronger.

Your SATs result will tell you something but they will not tell you everything. There are many ways to be
brilliant and you are all brilliant. Please don’t forget that.

Have a lovely weekend all of you,

From Mrs Hargie



Inspire Coffee Mornings

The Inclusion and Specialist Intervention Outreach Service
provides specialist interventions and support for children and
young people with hearing impairment, visual impairment,
Autistic Spectrum Disorder and Dyslexia as well as advice for
young children with significant developmental delay.

They are holding relaxed and informal parent groups online
supported by specialist Teachers for children and young people
with autism from Hammersmith & Fulham InSpire Outreach
Service. The next dates are available from May - further
information and the email links can be found on our website

Class Assemblies

Class assemblies being held in the Summer term are:

● Friday 19th May 2023 - Harare (Year 1)
● Friday 16th June 2023- Ottawa & Oslo (Reception)
● Friday 30th June 2023 - Havana (Year 1)

These are held in the bottom hall from 10.00am to 10.15am. Doors open at 9.55am. Please don’t be
late as this can be upsetting for children expecting you to be there from the start. It is also disruptive
for the rest of the children.

Please can we remind you that any photographs or videos taken during class assemblies are for
personal use only and should NOT be shared on any social media. Please find the list of all the
upcoming dates for class assemblies on our website at:
https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/assemblies/

Readers of the Week

This week, the Star Reader of the Week is Erin in Wellington (Y3)

Well Done!

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/ASD-Coffee-Mornings-Flyer-22-23-FINAL-1.pdf
https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/ASD-Coffee-Mornings-Flyer-22-23-FINAL-1.pdf
https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/assemblies/


Skills Builder Weekly Challenge

Have you been completing any of these skills builder challenges at home? Please let us know how you
are finding these. Here is this week's challenge!

Skills Builder has resources available for parents/carers on their website. The Home Zone helps
parents and carers to build their child’s essential skills at home.Each week they have a different Skills
Challenge that parents/carers can complete with their child. Click here to visit their website

School Calendar

Our School calendar is updated regularly. Please click the link
below to access it.

Click here to see

https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/parents-and-carers
https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/school-calendar/


Sports Days

Our Sports Day will be held in June this year. Early Years
and Key Stage 1 will be on Wednesday 7th in Wormholt
Park from 9.30am and Key Stage 2 will be on Thursday
8th June at The Linford Christie stadium from 9.30am
(more details of timing to follow)

Attendance

Best Attendance this week

1st Washington 100%

2nd Santiago

Best Punctuality this week

1st Wellington

2nd Santiago

Well done to these classes!

Useful Dates
Summer Term 2023

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday

Monday 8th May Additional Bank Holiday

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June Half Term

Thursday 29th June INSET DAY

Friday 21st July - 1.30pm Last day of term


